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Best Kept Village Result 

When the Best Kept Village Competition 

Awards were announced at an event held 

in Eccleshall on Monday 7th August, 

Haughton was awarded: 

Best Kept Small Village in Stafford 
Area  
and 

Best Kept Village (Large or Small) 
in Stafford Area 

 
This means that the Trophy Pole will be 
returning to the village for the first time 
since 2013. 
 
Many thanks to all who took part in 
the campaign and made this year’s 

achievement possible. 

Best Kept Village Awards Evening 

The annual review of the year and the presentation of 

awards to the winners of the Best Kept Garden and Hanging 

Baskets Competition was held in the Village Hall on Friday 

11th August, with prizes presented by Roger Barker, 

President of Haughton and District Garden and Countryside 

Guild. 

Best Kept Large Garden 
1 Meadow Drive – Joyce Moore 

 
Best Kept Small Garden 

42 Moathouse Drive – Joanne Allen and Richard Dyble 
 

Highly Commended Gardens 
4 Brookfield Court – Steven and Linda Clarke 

2 Hawthorn Close – Mr and Mrs Perry 
19 Moathouse Drive – Denys and Hilary Swift 

 
Best Hanging Baskets 

The Bell Inn – The Heath family 
 

Highly Commended Hanging Baskets 
Haughton Village Hall 

3 Royds Close – Mr and Mrs Copeland 
 

The presentation of awards was followed by refreshments of 

cheese, wine, cake, tea and coffee. 

 

 

Civic Amenity Van 

A Civic Amenity Van will be on the 

Village Hall Car Park on Saturday 9th 

September from 9.00-10.00am for 

the disposal of bulky items. 

Please note that this is the last visit of 

the current financial year – there will be 

no visit in January 2018  

 Visit www.haughton-staffs.org.uk  for further information or contact any member of the Parish Council  

Joyce Moore receives the award for Best Kept Large 

Garden from Roger Barker 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

